
Internet Safety and Cyber Bullying 

Presentations for 4th, 5th, and 6th Classes 
 

 

To Whom It Concerns 
 

As part of our Anti-Bullying Policy we decided to invite Ger Brick to 

Lissivigeen N.S. to give a presentation to our 4th, 5th, and 6th classes. 

 

Ger was with us for a day in October 2014.  He adapted his 

presentation to suit our needs and it was perfectly suited to the 

Internet Safety and Cyber Bullying aspects of our policy. 

Ger is an excellent presenter.  He was very well prepared with 

excellent workbook style handouts for the children.  He had a self-

assessment sheet for the children which he analysed for us and sent 

on the results a few days later. 

 

Overall, it was an excellent presentation which tied in perfectly with 

our policy.  The feedback from pupils, teachers and parents was very 

positive. 

I would certainly recommend Ger Brick to any school thinking of 

getting in a speaker on Internet Safety and Cyber Bullying. 

 

 

Mike Mc Auliffe, 

Principal, Lissivigeen N.S.,  

Killarney, Kerry 

 

 


